
 

 
  Hello again my super sunflowers, 

 

I hope you’ve had a nice week and have been able to see some family or 

friends from a safe distance. I got to see my sister and my nearly 5 

month old nephew for the first time in over 10 weeks, which has put a 

huge smile on my face, of course only from a far but it was nice to be 

able to see them again! Have you seen anybody new this week? 

 

Lots of this weeks activities are all about ‘Sunflowers’. Ordinarily we 

would have planted some sunflower seeds and watched them grow, if you 

can still do this at home then that would be amazing,  but if not do not 

worry at all! Have a look at the grid for activities. 

 

Continue to look at Purple mash for some activities and the 2dos that I 

have set. 

Keep using ‘Oxford owl’ to read lots of ebooks at your level. Here is a 

reminder of the link and log in details below:  

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/  Username: sunflowersy1    

Password: StJames   (make sure you put a capital S and J as it is case 

sensitive). 

Keep using the National academy for your Maths lessons and activities 

https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom/year-

1/maths#subjects  

For those of you who might be returning to school soon I just wanted to 

let you know that it is unlikely that it will be me who will be teaching you 

as I have been advised not to go back into school just yet due to being 

pregnant and still being at an increased risk. This could all change of 

course but I just wanted to give you a heads up. 

I will still be involved in planning all of your activities both in school and 

for those of you working at home. I will still be writing letters and 

setting weekly activities via our website like I have done during lockdown. 

I will still be here to answer any of your questions and reply to your 

emails. I will also be checking in with whoever is lucky enough to be taking 

care of you at school to see how you are doing. 

                           Stay safe, missing you all so much! 

                        Lots of love and hugs, Mrs Heys xxxx 
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